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Comments: PLEASE DO NOT ADD MORE WILDERNESS!  THERE IS WAY TOO MUCH ALREADY!  THIS IS

THE WORST USE OF PUBLIC LAND IMAGINABLE.  

 

As an avid dirt biker, I would like to see no changes made that reduce our recreation opportunities. I would love

to have more areas to ride my motorcycle.   

 

I would like to see more motorized single track areas added.  Many areas have remote hiking trails that not used

or maintaned, and many of these should be opened up to motorcycles.  I would also like to see more single track

trails added in areas such as the Crazies, East Boulder,Flathead Pass, Little Bear, Cabin Creek, Cinnamon

Creek and Buck Creek.  

 

Take a look at areas like the Little Belts, Avery/St. Joe, Idaho, Stanley, Idaho, Sun Valley, Idaho, and Tetonia,

Idaho.  These areas offer a lot of single track access for motorcycles, which also gives mountain bikes, horses

and hikers great trail opportunities.  

 

Motorcycles maintain trails the best of any user group and with minimal impact.  I believe more access would be

great for motorcycles and non motorized users.  

 

 

 

 


